January 15. 1976

Sumiko Owa

VANCOUVER, B.C.

Dear Sumiko:

My apologies for the delay in replying to your letters of December 11 and 15, 1975.

I acknowledge receipt of your cheque for \$30.00 to cover the time you worked during our strike December 3-10, 1975.

I wanted to know if there are any problems between yourself and coworkers who supported the strike. If there are, perhaps we could make public the fact that you have paid this money back as an indication of your support. Please call me at 224-5613 if you would like to do this.

Sincerely.

Peggy Smith Union Organizer

on behalf of the Executive of

AUCE Local 1